
Message from 

Dear Parent/Guardians:

Welcome to a new school year! I am excited to be part of an excellent
Middle School Staff. As I walk the halls, and try to learn over 200
names, I am impressed by the students’ ability to learn class
schedules, routines, building expectations, rules, and for the 6th
graders… locker combinations!

Some of you may know that I spent 12 years as an Athletic Director
and Assistant Principal in the HS. I hope to continue promoting
athletics, as well as the numerous academic extra-curricular
opportunities we offer here in the middle school. Our 8th graders who
are in band have now begun their Marching Band circuit. They’ve
already enjoyed 4 band nights and 2 Friday night halftime shows. Our
Cross Country, Volleyball, Football and Cheer teams are underway as
well. You can view an updated schedule of events at the LaBrae
website by hovering  over the High School tab, and selecting Athletics.

Here are a few key dates: September 20 is picture day; interims will be
posted on Parent Access on 9/28. We will send home a hard copy with
the students as well. 

Please update your FinalForms, Pay Schools account, and notify us of
any medical situations that we need to be aware of. You can contact
me here in the Middle School office anytime throughout the day, or
email me if you have any concerns. 

Thank you for your partnership. This is going to be a great year!

LIS FAMILY NEWSLETTERLIS FAMILY NEWSLETTERLIS FAMILY NEWSLETTER
        MARCHMARCHMARCH  2024 2024 2024    

I just received a mailing from US News and World Report. The
magazine evaluates a variety of indicators for academic
qualities. The 37,000 public elementary schools are ranked
based upon those academic qualities. LIS received a “BEST”
Elementary School nomination. LIS was ranked among the
top 40% of schools in the state. I would like to congratulate
the LIS Staff and former Principal, Mrs. Suzelis, for their
hard work and dedication to our students. The community
also plays a large role for this success.

Last month, we held the final Parent-Teacher Conference for
this school year. Nearly every slot was filled by a parent to
meet with a teacher. Parents need to continue this trend as
your students transition into new buildings. The number of
conferences being held at this level are far greater than any
conferences in grades 6-12.

The third quarter grading period ends on March 22, 2024,
with report cards going home on March 28, 2024. There will
be no school on March 29-April 1. Classes will resume on April
2, 2024. Enjoy your holiday.

Mr. Kelly

Principal’s Message 

From Mr. Kelly

LIS Principal: Mr. Martin Kelly 
Secretary: Mrs. Carrie Guesman

     Counselor: Mr. Jason Diaz
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IMPORTANT 
DATES

March 28
Report Cards 

 March 29 & April 1 
No School
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CONGRATULATIONS 
to our LIS February 2024 

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH!

Ariella Philhower: 3rd Grade 
Catalina Segura - 4th Grade 
Laila Thompson - 5th Grade 
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TCESC 
Spelling Bee

LIS representative Ethan Masters, left, who qualified to
compete in the 2024 TCESC Spelling Bee, placed among the
Bee’s Top 12 Spellers. LaBrae Middle School representative
Mars Bustard also qualified to compete.  

3

CONGRATULATIONS 



L A B R A E  L O C A L  S C H O O L S  /  L A B R A E . S C H O O L

"Home of the Vikings"
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https://www.facebook.com/LaBraeSchools
https://twitter.com/LaBraeSchools
https://labrae.school/

